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March 10, 2005
To: Mr. Wendell Sollis
From: ECISD Reading Recovery Teachers

Pam Earnest/Goliad Elementary

The Reading Recovery Teachers and all interested parents, faculty, and
staff would like to address our School Board during the April meeting at 7:00PM

on Tuesday, April 19.

At this time, we would like to extend our appreciation to the school board
for a job well done with regards to our current literacy program. We would also

like to express our concemn about the literacy program for the coming year.
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